






















WANTED

Volunteers for our new

Community

Speedwatch Group

Training will be provided.

If interested or if you would

like more information, please

contact the Parish Clerk on

(01449) 721369 or email at

clerk@csmpc.co.uk

Creeting St Mary Parish Council













' from our committee too. Well
done Richard for all your help to us all over this time.
Mrs Jennie King has agreed to take over as our Clerk , a warm welcome to Jennie



































350 wines from
around the World.

Free delivery on
orders over £35.

For 2020 Christmas
promotions and wine list
Telephone 01842 814414

contact@trevorhugheswines.com







clerk@csmpc.co.uk

uk

at clerk@csmpc.co.uk










